
  
Notice to Marine Users 2024    13th May 2024 
Teesside Offshore Wind Farm 
 
Important Notice to All Marine Users 
 
A programme to remove marine growth and guano from turbine foundation j-tubes 
and ladders is planned to commence within Teesside Offshore Wind Farm ( see 
Chart 1). The start date will be 13th May 2024 for approximately 8 weeks around low 
water springs. Scope of works will involve the vessel Windcat 7 undertaking high 
pressure jet washing ,with sea water, from the vessel.  
 
 

 
Chart 1 

 
If further information is required please liaise directly with EDF Marine coordination 
based at Teesside, mcc@edf-re.uk +44 (0)131 377 0002 
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